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Comments: Hello

I am writing to express my dislike the FSM proposals 7700 and 7710. I believe e-mountain bikes should be

allowed on our trails. They should not be classed as motor vehicles. This law was to restrict the noise and

pollution caused by combustion engines. E bikes are no more harmful to our trails than normal mountain bikes. 

I also do not think our non motorized trails should be downgraded in any way to provide for ebikes. Ebikes and

internal combustion engine dirt bikes are completely different. 

 

the forest service should do as they have said they would do and take a similar stance to other federal land

management agencies on this subject. 

 

Thank you. 


